
Director Report March 12th, 2025

Our MWV STEM Expo Camp was 
held over February vacation 
week in coordination with the 
Mt Washington Observatory and 
Tin Mountain. Participating 
students learned about the 
scientific method and 
engineering design process 
before creating and testing their 
own hypotheses. Jeff and Drea 
will be attending the MWV STEM 
Expo on March 19th to see the 
campers present the results of 
their experiments. 

Library staff completed a CPR/AED training at their 
February staff meeting. Following the training, the Library 
has added infant sized CPR masks to the emergency 
supplies in the Children’s Room and has purchased two 
anti-choking devices to be stored at the service desks.  

Amy DuFault organized a Blind Date with a Book fundraiser 
for Odyssey of the Mind during the week of Valentine’s 
Day. Library patrons were able to purchase a wrapped 
book with a “dating ad” written on the outside, along with 
a bookmark and sweet treat donated by Zeb’s. 

We have finally updated our public access catalogue tablet 
with a larger all-in-one touch screen computer. This will 
greatly improve the browsing experience of patrons 
accessing our collection. 

Drea and Jeff starred as guest readers at Mountainside 
Intermediate School for Community Reads Day. 

Kathy has been seeing an increased number of requests 
for notary services this past month. She has also helped 
four people complete their UK ETAs required for travel, 
which  goes above and beyond any normal notary or 
library service we typically provide. 

The Friends of the Conway Public Library will be holding a 
bowling fundraiser at Saco Valley Sports Center on Friday, March 14th from 4-8pm. All proceeds from the fundraiser will 
go towards the Library Park Project.

Respectfully submitted,

Jefferson M. Beavers
Library Director


